July 26, 2019

Xybix Headquarters
8207 SouthPark Circle
Littleton, Colorado 80120

Dear Xybix Team:

My sincere appreciation for the attentiveness you all provided to the Pueblo of Laguna during
the process of building our tele-communication center. You were all very professional and more
importantly, very courteous as we all worked together to make this happen. | am extremely
happy with the outcome of the deliverable and will definitely work with Xybix regarding future
tele-communication upgrades.

I look forward to our continued collaboration and partnership. | will definitely recommend Xybix
to other agencies who are considering upgrading to their centers.

Sincer

y,

sse Orozco
Public Safety Director
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